
June 6th, 1922.

Captain Stanley ;vhar ton, 
220 University Street, 
Montreal.

My dear ' harton:-
I am glad to learn from your 

letter of June 1st that you have secured what 
is likely to "be an attractive position with 
Messrs. Rpbertson Bros, of Toronto.

I note that your territory is 
the Maritime Provinces, which I believe you will 
find a congenial one. If you ever come to 
Montreal please come and see me.

It is a relief to me to know that 
your worries are over for the time being, for, 
believe me, I was concerned over your having to 
go so long unemployed.

7/ith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

i.
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